Sandra T Davis

From: Ryan Pruett

Sent: Thursday, May 6, 2021 11:25 AM

To: Sandra T Davis

Cc: Fred Cobb; Danielle Frazier; Lindsey Mclemore
Subject: Board of Zoning Appeals

Madam Clerk,

Yesterday at the Board of Zoning Appeals meeting, the 4 present board members unanimously voted to recommend to
Council that the seat of Mr. Charles Smith be declared vacant and a new member be appointed. Mr. Smith has not
attended for several months in a row and has not responded to messages. What action do we need to take to start this
process?

Thanks,

Ryan Pruett, CBO

Director

Building Inspections and Code Enforcement Department
Columbus Consolidated Government

Main Line: 706-653-4126

Direct Line: 706-225-3878
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We do amazing.




